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October 18, 2017

Erik A. Bredfeldt
City of Gainesville, Florida
Economic Development and Innovation Director

Dear Mr. Bredfeldt:
The purpose of this letter is to respond to your letter dated September 27, 2017 related to the Amended
and Restated Lease Agreement between the City of Gainesville, Florida and Prioria Robotics, Inc.

As you know from our prior discussions, the Company’s ability to continue as a going concern is
dependent on negotiating and closing on a new contract that we refer to as VT-ARC. We are making
every possible effort to complete the negotiations on this contract, but must work within the time
constraints of the contract counterpart. As a result, we cannot specifically predict the date that this
contract will close,

In order to provide sufficient time to complete negotiations and close this contract, we hereby request that
the City of Gainesville provide Prioria an extension to the cure period referred to in your letter to
December 15, 2017. During this period, Prioria will make a rent payment in the amount of $18,421 on or
before October 31, 2017 and will also make a rent payment in the amount of $18,421 on or before
November 15, 2017.

We will continue to keep you informed of our progress and would like to also schedule a meeting to
discuss future rental and loan payments when we have clarity as to the timing of closing this contract.
Sincerely,

Geoffrey Flagg
Chief Financial Officer
Prioria Robotics, Inc.





